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EMPLOYEE VISITORS


Staff friends and family may visit the university provided the visits are occasional, brief, and do not interfere with employee work or the work of others.  Considering employee work loads and responsibilities, such visits are to be kept to a minimum.


	Source: Staff Handbook 2013, p9
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